
Do you feel safe on 
Sheldon Road?

Please take a few minutes  
to fill out a quick survey at
planhillsborough.org/VZcorridors
to tell us the issues that are  
important to you, as we continue  
to improve safety on Sheldon Road  
as part of our Vision Zero mission.

This road has so many fatal crashes that it is considered part of the High Injury Network 
in Hillsborough County. Over 900 crashes were reported along Sheldon Road from 

2014 to 2018, resulting in 8 fatalities and 19 serious injuries.

Vision Zero is based on the belief that traffic deaths and injuries are preventable – that 
these are not “accidents,” but the result of poor behaviors combined with unforgiving 

roadway designs.  Sheldon Road, from Waters Avenue to Hillsborough Avenue, is one of 
the Vision Zero Corridors being studied for safety quick fixes with the goal of recommending 
short-term and immediately implementable countermeasures.

If you have questions, or would like to submit your responses by phone, 
please contact Lisa Silva at (813) 273-3774 ext 329 or silval@plancom.org


